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May 26, 2022 

Ruthanne Fuller, Mayor 
Newton City Hall 
1000 Commonwealth Avenue 
Newton Centre, MA 02459 

Re: NewCAL 

Dear Mayor Fuller: 

The Public Buildings Department requests the balance of the funds needed to 
complete the above referenced project in the amount of $19,500,000. Please see the 
project website page located at: https://www.newtonma.gov/government/public-
buildings/capital-projects-investing-now-for-newton-s-future/municipal-facilities-
projects/newton-center-for-active-living. 

Sincerely, 

Josh Morse 
Public Buildings Commissioner 

cc:  Maureen Lemieux, Chief Financial Officer 
      Alex Valcarce, Deputy Buildings Commissioner 
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